
 

 

4 November 2024 

 

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING 2024 

WEDNESDAY 20TH NOVEMBER 2024 - 4.00PM TO 6.30PM 

 

Dear Year 11, Parents, and Carers, 

I extend a warm invitation to you for our upcoming Sixth Form Open Evening, scheduled for 

Wednesday, November 20th, 2024, starting at 4.00 pm. This event is a valuable opportunity for 

prospective students, as well as parents and carers, to experience the sixth form environment first 

hand and seek clarification on any queries about our offerings. Our team of A-Level and BTEC 

specialist teachers will be available during the evening to provide insights into the diverse range of 

courses we offer, along with important advice on post-16 pathways and careers. 

Furthermore, during the event, all Year 11 students will receive their unique usernames and 

passwords for our application site. To apply, students will be required to utilise our dedicated online 

application form, ensuring a seamless application process and the ability to track its progress 

throughout the academic year. 

The sixth form marks an exciting phase in a student's academic journey. Our primary goal is to 

motivate, inspire, and support each student in achieving their full potential and realising their career 

aspirations. We take pride in our sixth form's consistent record of high achievement, with many of our 

students progressing to prestigious universities, apprenticeship programs, or successful employment 

opportunities. 

I eagerly anticipate the opportunity to meet with you on Wednesday, November 20th, and introduce 

you to the distinctive educational environment of Mulberry Stepney Green Sixth Form. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr K Hussain 

Assistant Head Teacher  


